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MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL
P.O. Box 64, Moss Beach, CA. 94038

February 1, 1993

Supervisor Mary Griffin

President, San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
County Government Center

Redwood City, CA. 94063

Dear President Griffin,

This will serve as a follow-up on the matter of a proposal to explore establishment of a
Lighting and Landscape District encompassing the City of Half Moon Bay and the unincorporated
communities of the Midcoast.

In a letter to the Board dated November 4, 1992, the Midcoast Community Council
indicated interest in this proposal. However, subsequent discussions lead us to believe that this
was premature. Community members within our jurisdiction have indicated overwhelmingly that
they oppose a Lighting and Landscape District in conjunction with the City of Half Moon Bay.
Enclosed you will find signed petitions attesting to this position.

While this particular proposal has not been met with support, we welcome ongoing
discussions with the County on options for enhancing recreation opportunities for residents in our
communities.

Sincerely,

Nadia Bledsoe
Chair, Midcoast Community Council

cc: Paul Koenig, Director, Environmental Services
David Christy, Director, Parks and Recreation Division
Midcoast Community Council



